
St Bernard’s in now a lead school for a 
national initiative called Creativity 

Collaboratives. We are the only one in 
the North West! 


We have been chosen as we give our 
children lots of creative opportunities 
and experiences. Miss Reid is leading 
the project and is looking for some 

parents to join a creativity team 
alongside our Creativity Champions 
Miss Finnerty and Ms Foy. We would 
love you to come along and find out 
more about what we are doing and 
help us to find new ways to develop 

our children’s creativity. 

We will meet once every half term 

during school hours. 

If you would like to come and find out 

more, then please join us on 

Monday 21st March from 9.15-9.45am 

at school.



